
BFED Committee 

From: County Clerk 
Sent: 
To: 

Thursday, April 8, 2021 11:43 AM 
BFED Committee 

Subject: FW: BILL CC21-176 

From: Shekinah Perry <shekinahperry808@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, April 8, 202111:35 AM 
To: County Clerk <County.Cierk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: BILL CC21-176 

Aloha, 

I would like Bill CC21-176 reserving 50% of our public beach parking for RESIDENTS. 

Our island is overpopulated, beaches are packed again with so many malihini, it's hard for residents to enjoy what we 
live here for when everything is geared mainly for the tourism industry. 

The time is now to please do something to help residents still enjoy our island and for Maui to not become the next 
overpopulated O'ahu. 

Mahala for your time, and I hope you consider my request. 

-Shekinah Cantere 
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